
Glencairn Parent-Teacher Organization
939 N Harrison Road

East Lansing, MI 48823

October 15, 2021 Newsletter

Dear Glencairn Families,

September 14th Meeting Minutes
Minutes from the September 14th PTO meeting have been posted on the PTO Facebook page
and also on our Website:
http://elps.k12.mi.us/our-schools/glencairn-elementary-school/parentsstudents/glencairn-schoo
l-association/meeting-minutes/.

Mark Your Calendars!
October 19th – ½ Day – School ends at 12:10pm
October 20th – Late Start for Professional Development – School starts at 10:45am
October 26th - Picture Retake Day
November 7th - Daylight Savings Time ends - clock “fall” back one hour
November 24th-26th - Thanksgiving Break
December 20th-31st - Winter Break

2021-2022 PTO Membership
Please feel free to contact us anytime:
● President – Jessi Kauppi, jessileahy@gmail.com
● Vice President - Olivia Kurajian, okurajian@gmail.com
● Co-Treasurers - Tariq Sumbal, sumbalta@hotmail.com & Karin Polischuk, karinpolischuk@hotmail.com
● Secretary - Kim Roland, rolanddave@hotmail.com

Who We Are

The Glencairn Parent Teacher Organization exists to support the school and
teachers, raising money through fundraisers such as the Fun Run, Popcorn
Fridays, and more.  We want to share your ideas and energy to help make the
school better.

Optional Donation Information
● Please consider donating to help support Glencairn students, teachers, and staff for the

2021-2022 school year!
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● You can donate via cash, check made out to the PTO, or by credit card at this PayPal link:
https://paypal.me/glencairnpto. You do not need a PayPal account to donate through the
link.  Cash and checks can be sent to the PTO via the Glencairn office.

● Credit or debit card donations can also be made any time throughout the year by using the
“Donate” button on our PTO website. Here’s the graphic you can look for:

https://paypal.me/glencairnpto
http://elps.k12.mi.us/our-schools/glencairn-elementary-school/parentsstudents/glencairn-school-association/

